

## HARNETT COUNTY

## DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH-

TELEPHONE: 910-893-7550 FAX: 910-893-9429 A. WAYNE RAYNOR, MPH DIRECTOR

October 15, 2001

Wayne & Lynn Laselle 7004 Laguna Drive Holly Springs, NC 27540

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Laselle,

This letter is to inform you that Improvement Permit # 18563 for lot 8M/14 in Captains Landing and the accompanying Authorization to Construct have been revoked.

It has come to our attention that the lot in question has been cleared of all trees and some soil has been moved from its natural position. This was verified by a site visit. Due to the severe site limitations of the lot under the original conditions the disturbance of the soil has now made this lot unsuitable for a septic system. If you have any questions I can be reached at 893-7547 between the hours of 8:00-9:00 Monday through Friday.

Respectfully,

Oliver Tolksdorf Soil Specialist